
Lancaster Montessori Preschool Newsletter

🎉Welcome Back to School!🎉
We’re thrilled to see our returning families and we’re excited to see
our new ones. We hope you had an amazing summer full of fun and
adventure! The Lancaster Montessori Preschool team has been hard
at work all summer, getting everything ready for another magical
school year. Our teachers have been busy sprinkling their creativity
everywhere to make sure each classroom is ready for an exciting
new year full of discoveries.

🗓Mark Your Calendars:
First Day of School: Monday, August 12, 2024

👟 Dress Code Reminder:
Closed-Toe Shoes Only: No crocs, no sandals—just safe, comfy
shoes for all the running, jumping, and exploring we’ll be doing!

⏰ Be on Time:
School starts bright and early at 7:30 AM. To keep our learning
flowing smoothly, please have your child here by 9:00 AM so they
don’t miss out on the fun!
Important Reminder: Be sure to label everything your child brings
to school with their first and last name. We don’t want any lost
treasures!

We can’t wait to see your child’s smiling face as we kick off another
year of learning, growing, and making memories together!
-LMP Staff


